
 

What to Wear at Camp 

As you are making plans for Dance Camp, one of the most common questions 
we get is what to wear. Here is guidance to help you make decisions about 

what garments will be most comfortable for you. 

  

All Star Dance Camp is a family camp. We pride ourselves on offering an 
environment that is comfortable for everyone, so we have a dress code that we 

ask everyone to respect. Specifically, no short shorts, no crop tops that show 
the midriff and please wear appropriate dance pants under your skirts, 
especially if the skirts are short. 

  

Classes 

You’ll want to be comfortable in the classes. We recommend that you select 
casual clothing that incorporates fabric that stretches. This is a great time to 

wear your best practice shoes that provide extra padding and support for your 
feet! Maybe bring a second pair of practice shoes to be able to give your feet a 
break if you’re planning to take a lot of classes. 

  

Parties 

Parties are about having fun. While each party has a theme, and you are 
welcome to dress to reflect the theme, that is not required to have a wonderful 

time. You may specifically want to think about what to wear Tuesday evening, 
our dress up evening, and Thursday evening when we will be doing our class 

performances. This may also be the time to break out your fancier dance 
shoes.  
  



If you have any questions, please e-mail Rubye Del Harden, our Camp 

Director at rubyedel@gmail.com. She loves to answer camp questions! 
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